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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 3170 A:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which extends collective bargaining rights to
certain faculty members of public university whose jobs have academic rather than
administrative focus.
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